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This measure has been endorsed and is supported by the Association of Oregon Rail 

and Transit Advocates (AORTA), a n nonpartisan body that for more than 40 years 

has advocated clean and safe transport options.  This bill will help advance the goals 

of walkable, bikeable, transit--friendly communities.  Furthermore it will help achieve 

the benefits of economic opportunity and regional equity. 


